
BENNINGTON COLLEGE 
BENNINGTON, VERMONT 

October 23, 1959 

Dean Pietro Belluschi 
School of Architecture 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
77 Massachusetts Avenue 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 

Dear Dean Bel luschi, 

I have enclosed a copy of Betty 
Brown's entertaining tribute to you. I wish 
that I could also send you transcripts of the 
comments of contractors, visiting architects, 
visiting 1 ibrarians and others who attended 
the opening ceremonies last Friday. They 
echoed the proud conviction of this community 
that the College has a library of striking 
beauty as well as unusual utility. 

Cord i a l l y , _ 

Leonard U. Wilson 
Director, Public Relations 

and Development 


